## The Pleasant Park Yacht Club, Inc.



Commodore: Kevin Kneeland, Vice Commodore: Angelo Troisi, Rear Commodore: Steve Ruzzo

Secretary: Cheryl Egan Treasurer: Cheryl Wolseley

Board of Directors: James Prendergast, David Connors, Sean Watson and Dana Ringdahl.

January 31, 2017

Dear PPYC Member,

The next Membership meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 7th, 2017 at 7:00PM. This will be the Annual Meeting.

#### **OBLIGATIONS**

#### Marina Bills are Due March 1st

The below Committee Chairpersons for 2017 have been approved by the board of directors at the January 19th meeting

Locker	Robert Cordeiro	Regatta	William McBrine
House	Brian Marley	Galley	Michael Cunningham
Fleet Captain	Angelo La Monica	Planning	David Connors
Float	James Lawrence Jr.	Entertainment	Mari Ruzzo
By-Law	Ron Ahlquist	Hall Rental	George Nashawaty
Membership	Tammy Burditt	Junior Members	Evans Schultes
Yard	Sean Watson	Auditing	Vitus Shum
Grievance	Eric Iverson	Insurance	Jill Gregory

# Launch Day will be May 6th 2017

#### Float Committee

Marina bills have been mailed. Please review your bills if they are incorrect - contact the float chairmen ASAP. If you are planning to sublet your marina slip for the upcoming season you will need to contact the Float chairman in writing by March 15th 2017.

Bubblers are required by float rules. Please make sure they are ready to go. Please contact Float Chairman Jim Lawrence Jr. for any questions at 617-283-7185. Thank You!!

#### Upcoming\_Events





Saturday, February 18<sup>th</sup>—Summer in Winter 2017 party! Come join the fun, listen to the DJ, and enjoy some great Chinese Food! You can even wear that bright, tropical shirt and sandals you've been wanting to wear! A signup page with the time and cost will be posted soon.

A belated "thanks" to Ron Ahlquist, Mari Ruzzo, Steve Ruzzo, and Julie Maranville for jumping into the holiday spirit to help decorate for the holidays just passed!

### Sunshine Committee

Our deepest condolences to member Patrick Donovan, on the passing of his dad, and to the family of Member John Votta, on his recent passing.

As always we are looking for volunteers in all skill sets for our committees. If you need any Chairperson Contact information please let us know.

#### PPYC's E-MAIL address:

ppyc1@ppyc.comcastbiz.net

Please email ppyc1@ppyc.comcastbiz.net with any updates or condolences related to our Members or their family

#### Cheryl Egan

## Commodores Message: